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Subject: Rezoning Amendment Application No. RZ100702 (bylaw 9196)

From: Ron Shaw
Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 11:53 AM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Rezoning Amendment Application No. RZ100702 (bylaw 9196) 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

To: Mayor and Council, City of Prince George  
From: Ron Shaw, homeowner, 2667 Petersen Rd, Prince George, BC 

My submission to deliberations regarding above subject matter: 

With respect to All, 
In short I object to granting a Rezoning Amendment to 2709 Petersen Rd. 
The zoning as I see it at present represents what our neighborhood is now and what I want it to remain as. We 
have nice large lots with grass, gardens, trees and many birds, bees, squirrels and so on. Infill densifacation will 
not improve this. I for one don’t want to see this area turn into a concrete/asphalt wasteland all house/driveway 
and no room for the green things. 

Thank you for your attention, 
Ron Shaw 
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